
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                      Term: Term 3  2022-2023              Topic: Transport 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

Our topic this term has been transport. 

We’ve had lots of fun with this topic. 

 

In English, our story has been ‘The Journey 

Home from Grandpa’s’. We have been 

focusing on our reading skills in English this 

term, whether that was identifying the 

initial sound of different modes of 

transport, feeling and identifying different 

textures, reading whole words/ sentences 

and then showing understanding of what 

we have read.  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on our 

counting and/or addition skills this term. 

We have used giant numcion, unifix and 

balls to support our understanding of 

number. 

 

In cooking this term we have been 

making sandwiches and toast, using a 

choice board to support our 

independence when cooking.  

 

During topic, we have explored lots of 

different transport themed sessions, 

including identifying the sound of 

different modes of transport. We also 

explored what items from the classroom 

float or sink, in relation to boats.  

 

In Let’s Connect, we have been making 

lots of different choices. The favourite 

choice of the term was probably to 

‘pump’ the balloon (hot air balloon) and 

watch it whizz around the classroom! (It 

definitely got lots of giggles!) 

 

We’ve continued to enjoy rebound this 

half term, and have been building on our 

skills, going from strength to strength.  

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term 
☺  

  

 

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 10th Feb 

First day back: Monday 20th Feb 

 


